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    I would like to make a few comments about the proposed abortion law, which is coming
 before Parliament.
    Abortions for reasons of convenience or preference, particularly late term abortions, have no
 place in any civilised society. Abortions for such reasons as the protection of the life of the
 mother or in cases of rape seem to me to make humane sense.
                                           David Bennett (PhD)
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